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On March 16, , CRDP cardholders were sent a letter advising them that effective 

Friday April 1, 2016, the Chronic Renal Disease Program (CRDP) was revising its 

formulary. This letter listed the website where the revised formulary could be 

found. Formularies were mailed upon request to those cardholders unable access 

the website at: www.health.state.pa.us/chronicrenalprogram . 

 

Providers wishing to access this document may visit this website and 
access Quick Links beneath the QUICK LINKS section. You will be directed 
to the CHRONIC RENAL DISEASE PROGRAM - QUICK LINKS page where the 
CRDP FORMULARY - EFFECTIVE DATE 4/1/2016 can be found. 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions may be directed to Provider Services at 1-800-835-4080 

 

http://www.health.state.pa.us/chronicrenalprogram

